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TEXT OF THE LETTER SENT TO THE CORE PARTICIPANTS IN THE INQUIRY 

ON 26 JANUARY 2011 
 
 
 
The Inquiry Report 
I refer to my letter of 19 November 2010.  The Inquiry Report is in draft form and we 
are now at an editing stage.   
 
I will advise you as soon as possible with an update on when we expect to be in a 
position to send out any warning letters that may be required and to provide an 
opportunity to comment on any recommendations. 
 




